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SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Contact Father Tim to make  Baptism Arrangements     (715) 201-9913 

 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

Contact Father Tim for Marriage Preparation  

and to schedule your  

Wedding at St. Mary’s or St. Rose                                                  (715) 201-9913 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

St. Mary’s: Saturdays 1:30-2:30 pm or by appointment 

St. Rose: Saturdays 3:00-3:30 pm or by appointment 

                                                      

SACRAMENT OF THE HEALING  

COMMUNION FOR THE SICK AND HOMEBOUND  

Please notify the Parish Office anytime someone is unable to  

attend church due to age or prolonged illness.  

In an emergency, please call Father Tim at any time. (920) 784-3951 

 

 

CEMETERIES 

Bill Klegin St. Mary’s Sexton (920) 982-3354 

Michelle Meating St. Rose Sexton (715) 823-6451   

 

 

PARISH HALL RENTAL at ST. MARY’S 

Terry Mares                                                                  (920) 810-2872 

West Hill Pines Facility Rental at St. Mary’s                       

Dick Fletcher   (715)851-0809

  

PRAYER REQUESTS           Joan Kersten  (715) 823-3500 

                 Jean Stemper                          (715) 823-2697 

 

BULLETIN Bulletin Editor bulletin@ssrmparishes.org 

   

St. Mary’s and St. Rose Parishes  Bear Creek /Clintonville�

ST. MARY’S  - 207 W. Tielky Street, Bear Creek, WI 54922 

Mailing Address: 140 Auto Street, Clintonville, WI 54929 

 

ST. ROSE  - 140 Auto Street, Clintonville, WI 54929 

 

St. Rose/St. Mary’s Parish Office Hours:  Mon.-Fri. 7:30am-3:30pm 

                                                                                          

St. Mary’s & St. Rose Parish Main Phone                          (715) 201-9913   

Emergency Contact Number                                                (920) 784-3951 

To contact us via email                      sborlen@ssrmparishes.org 

Web Site Address  http://ssrmparishes.org 

School Website Address www.ssrmschool.org 

Sunday Radio Mass Broadcast on AM 1380, FM 94.9, or FM 96.5 

 

PASTORAL STAFF 

Father Tim Shillcox, O.Praem  - Pastor (715) 201-9913 Ext. 103 

Cell Phone   (920)784-3951 

   frtim.shillcox@ssrmparishes.org 

Sr. Pauline Feiner, SDS  - Pastoral Associate                         (715)752–2029

   pfeiner@ssrmparishes.org 

Thomas Jozwiak Deacon Emeritus  

Paul Brulla Deacon (715) 526-9268 

Lisa Olmsted Book Keeping Assistant  

   lolmsted@ssrmparishes.org 

Shelly Borlen Administrative Assistant (715) 201-9913 

   sborlen@ssrmparishes.org 

Maria Scherer Youth Ministry & Faith Formation (715) 201-9913 

   mscherer@ssrmparishes.org 

Jennifer Falk              Administrative Team Leader/Dean of Students   

   (715) 201-9913 

    ssrmprincipal@ssrmparishes.org  



Monday,  June 21 

No Daily Mass  

 

Tuesday, June 22 

5:30 PM Daily Mass-SM 

  -For the Living and Deceased Members 

of St. Rose and St. Mary’s Parishes 

 

Wednesday, June 23 

8:15 AM Daily Mass-SR 

  -For the Poor Souls in Purgatory 

 

Thursday, June 24 

8:15 AM Daily Mass-SM 

  -Kenneth and Marie Lorge 

 

Friday,  June 25 

8:15 AM Daily Mass-SR 

  -Ted and Eleanor Bouchette Sr. 

 

Saturday, June 26 

4:00 PM Mass-SR 

  -Patti Bessette 

 

Sunday, June 27 

8:30 AM  Mass-SR 

  - LeRoy Christensen 

 

Broadcast on AM 1380, FM 94.9, or FM 96.5 

 

10:30 AM Mass-SM 

  -Duane and Maude Finger 

 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 

The 12

th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time �

June 20

th

 � Mark 4:35�41.�

“A great storm blew up; Jesus was asleep.”�

Monday of the 12

th

 Week in Ordinary Time�

June 21

st

 � Matthew 7:1�5.�

Memorial of St. Aloysius Gonzaga � Religious�

“Stop judging, so you won’t be judged.”�

Tuesday of the 12

th

 Week in Ordinary Time�

June 22

nd

 � Matthew 7:6, 12�14.�

“Enter thorough the narrow gate.”�

Wednesday � 12

th

 Week in Ordinary Time�

June 23

rd

 � Matthew 7:15�20.�

“By their fruits you will know them.”�

Thursday of the 12

th

 Week in Ordinary Time �

The Nativity of St. John the Baptist�

June 24

th

 � Luke 1:57�66, 80.�

“What will this child grow up to be?”�

Friday of the 12

th

 Week in Ordinary �

June 25

th

 � Matthew 8:1�4.�

“Lord, if You wish to do so, You can heal me.”�

Saturday of the 26

th

 Week in Ordinary Time�

June 19

th

 � Matthew 8:17�17.�

“I’m not worthy for you to come under my roof.”�

The 13

th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time �

June 20

th

 � Mark 5:21�43.�

“Fear is useless; what is needed is trust.”�

God’s Word guides our lives...�

...Day by Day.�

Calendar Winners for the Week of  

June 13,  2021 

 

June 13  Ashley Lund   $50 Clintonville 

June 14  Patti Peterson   $25 Shawano 

June 15  Kay Naparalla               $25 Oconto Falls 

June 16  Heather Bessette  $25 Bear Creek 

June 17  Merritt Sasse   $25 Clintonville 

June 18  Terri Heise              $25 New London 

June 19  Faye Miller   $25 Tigerton  

PCCW Summer Picnic                                                                

The PCCW annual summer picnic will be held in the 

enclosed shelter (as opposed to the Lions’ open shelter) 

at Olen Park on Wednesday, June 

30th, starting at 4:00 pm. Please bring 

a dish to pass with serving utensil. We 

will supply soft drinks. Bring a friend 

or two from St Rose or St Mary’s! 

We’ve missed you all and are looking 

forward to seeing everybody again! 

Please contact Cathy Schauder (715-823-6258) with any 

questions. 

PS: The shelter is newly renovated and rain                                              

will not alter our plans.  

On the Cover � June 20th �
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Summer begins on the calendar this weekend!  It’s a 

growing time in the fields, and in the ‘fields of our 

lives’.  It’s also a Sabbath time � where rest, 

renewal, recreation and reflection can recharge 

us...not only for the work of another year, but in 

these summer days � drawing us closer to God, 

ourselves and those we love.�

What’s your plan to ‘maximize’ summer’s benefit 

in your life?�



Faith Formation and Youth Ministry 

Budget   $2,365.00  $115,885.00  Budget   $5,585.00 $273,665.00 

                                                

Giving through 6/6/21 

St. Mary’s Parish  Week  Year To Date  St. Rose Parish  Week  Year To Date 

Envelopes  $1,455.00 $90,178.00  Envelopes  $6,108.00 $225,690.01 

Online Giving  $680.00  $23,555.00  Online Giving  $705.00  $51,543.64 

Loose   $14.00  $2,045.59  Loose   $191.00  $6,863.06 

Total Giving  $2,149.00 $115,778.59  Total Giving  $7,004.00 $277,586.71 

Variance   ($216.00) ($106.41)  Variance   $1,219.00 $10,925.71 

Tues, June 29 5:30 Mass/Prayer Seven Sisters Commitment 

     Prayer  

A Summer Prayer 

Long warm days... 

The pace of life slows... 

A time for picnics and rest in the shade... 

Lord, help me to rest awhile 

in the cooling shade of your presence. 

Slow down my restless heart and 

fill me with 

gentle compassion for all your people. 

- Author Unknown 

Growing as Households of Discipleship 

  “Without father figures, young people often feel ‘orphaned,’ left adrift at a 

critical moment in their growth and development… fathers are necessary as 

examples and guides for our children in wisdom and virtue.”  

  - Pope Francis 

Challenge:   Happy Father’s day to all our dads and all 

“adopted” dads! In the quote above Pope Francis reminds us of 

the importance of a positive male role model in a child’s life. 

This week take time to ponder the men who have been a 

positive influence in your life and then say a prayer of gratitude 

for each of them. If possible, you might want to take time to 

thank them personally. Men, who are you being a positive role 

model for? Whether the child, youth, or adult recognizes it you 

are making a difference. Ask God to guide you in being the 

faith filled role model He has created you to be. 

 

Pope Francis' June Intention: Let us pray for young people 

who are preparing for marriage with the support of a Christian 

community: may they grow in love, with generosity, 

faithfulness and patience.  

Bishop Ricken's June Intention: For farmers, that God’s 

bountiful blessings be upon them and their crops as they 

continue laboring to help provide sustenance. 

Junio La intención del Papa Francisco: Recemos por los 

jóvenes que se preparan para el matrimonio con el apoyo de 

una comunidad cristiana: para que crezcan en el amor, con 

generosidad, fidelidad y paciencia.  

Junio La intención del obispo Ricken: Para los agricultores, 

que las abundantes bendiciones de Dios sean con ellos y sus 

cultivos mientras continúan trabajando para ayudar a 

proporcionar sustento. 

Saturday, June 26  4:00 PM-St. Rose  

Lector    Sister Pauline 

Eucharistic Minister  Ellen Doberstein 

Accompanist   Joan Kersten 

Cantor    Kayla Lorge 

Sunday, June 27  8:30 AM-St. Rose 

Lector    Elisha Wagenson 

Eucharistic Minister  Ken Dunlavy 

Accompanist   Joan Kersten 

Cantor    Jean Morgan 

Sunday, June 27   10:30 AM- St. Mary’s 

Lector    Mary Behnke 

Eucharistic Minister  Tim Wanta 

Accompanist   Cheryl Seelig 

Cantor    Andy Mares        

Ministry Schedule 

  A Prayer For Fathers 

We give our thanks, Creator God, for the fathers in our lives. 

  

Fatherhood does not come with a manual, and reality teaches us 

that some fathers excel while others fail. We ask for Your 

blessings for them all and forgiveness where it is needed. 

  

This Father's Day we remember the many sacrifices fathers 

make for their children and families, and the ways--both big and 

small--they lift children to achieve dreams thought beyond 

reach. 

  

So too, we remember all those who have helped fill the void when 

fathers pass early or are absent; grandfathers and uncles, 

brothers and cousins, teachers, pastors and coaches and the 

women of our families. 

  

For those who are fathers, we ask for wisdom and humility in the 

face of the task of parenting. Give them the strength to do well by 

their children and by You. 

In Your Holy name, O God, we pray.  Amen. 

jesuitresources.org 



Rose, Mary & Tim � Dads, Sons; Holy Spirit & Summer Details                                                                                                                               

oday is Fathers’ Day, in our national calendar.  We love you Dads � of all 

sorts! We thank you; and pray for you; and treasure you for earth & Heaven!�

his past week, I joined 100 other parish priests, from the all over the Diocese of 

Green Bay for our annual retreat, at the Green Lake Conference Center. Green 

Lake is Wisconsin’s deepest lake at 1,500 feet.�

� Along with renewing old friendships, it was a great chance to get to know some of 

the many International Priests who serve here � far away from family and homeland.  I 

admire so much their zeal, sacrifice & brotherhood!  Many are from the Philippines & India 

(including 3 Norbertines), where COVID is still wreaking havoc. One man couldn’t go home 

to India for his Dad’s funeral a couple weeks ago! �

� Fr. Jon Vander Ploeg, the Director of Spiritual Formation at St. John Vianney 

Seminary in St. Paul, Minnesota was our retreat�master. His theme: “Responding to the 

Holy Spirit”.�

� Bishop David Ricken shared from his retreat last year how the Holy Spirit had powerfully reached into 

his soul to remind him: “Remember David, you’re working for me; I’m not working for you.”  (It’s easy for us 

clerics to get that ‘bass�ackwards!) It was a powerful and compelling witness from our Shepherd! �

� And Fr. Jon’s talks were humble, honest, deep, practical and ‘convicting’.  A real good experience of 

Confession, some time to think, walk, visit and pray has really ‘reset my clock’, especially in my ministry to you, 

here at St. Mary’s & St. Rose. And last year’s retreat having been scrapped because of COVID lockdown, it was 

just ‘really good to be together’ as a fraternity of priests, serving in parish life in this Diocese!�

�

Then, with the good summer weather, there’s ‘Maintenance Projects’ at both parishes to update:�

At St. Mary’s: �

� 1) The lane in the Cemetery will be repaved.  Already last week, the old layer had been ground down and 

hauled away. This $38K project was budgeted for this year.  It will enhance our beautiful cemetery, and honor 

those who wait for the Resurrection of the Dead in that ‘holy ground’.�

� 2) The Prayer Garden is looking beautiful, thanks to a lot of hard work from Tim & Sandy Wanta. �

� 3) The Buildings & Grounds Committee has been very busy prioritizing projects and acquiring bids for a 

number of improvements on our campus. Tom Neely chairs this effort.  We are very grateful to them. �

At St. Rose:�

� 1) The 1893 Steeple Refurbishing Project will be starting this coming week, weather permitting.  This 

work is a Memorial to Tom Furdek.  We are very grateful for this gift!�

� 2) The Bell updating/digitalizing will take place later this summer � thanks to a number of kind 

memorials, and some capital improvement funds.�

� 3) A glass floor will soon be installed as a ‘bridge’ at the 

Baptistry; the internal pump will be replaced; and an anonymous donor 

(some time ago) shared an autographed copy of artist, John Nava’s  

“Baptism of the Lord” tapestry, from Our Lady of the Angels Cathedral 

in Los Angeles, California. We’re grateful that this fundamental 

Christian sacrament is honored & celebrated in this refurbished setting.  �

�  �

Please, remember as well, that with the Fireworks Display 

returning to Clintonville on July 2

nd

 this year, St. Rose/St. Mary’s School 

Concessions Stand will be up & running on our front lawn � the best 

place in town to watch this great display of fireworks!�

Volunteers are still needed. That information and contact persons are 

included in today’s bulletin. Please help if you’re able! Thank you!�

Taking care of Dads today, & open to the Holy Spirit, one and all...�

“God bless us...EVERY one”!	�



SAUERKRAUT FESTIVAL 

Plan ahead for the Festival Dinner!  We are in need of pies 

for our famous dinner!  We would like two pies from each 

family unit.  Favorites are rhubarb, cherry, apple, blueberry 

and pecan.  If you have any questions, please call Mary 

Behnke at 715-823-2880.  You may bring your 

pies to the St. Mary’s Parish Hall on Saturday 

August 7

th

 from 8-4.  Thank you in advance for 

all of your help!  You are appreciated! 

Knights of Columbus Tootsie Roll Drive 

June 25th and 26th the Knights of 

Columbus will be holding their annual 

tootsie roll drive at Kwik Trip and after 

mass that weekend. A portion of the 

proceeds are used for a Christmas party 

for the intellectually handicapped of 

Waupaca County.  


